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FISCAL NOTE, 86TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 16, 2019

TO: Honorable Dade Phelan, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB761 by Wu (Relating to the establishment of the Texas Pay Equity Task Force.), As

Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would establish the Texas Pay Equity Task Force to study whether a disparity exists on
the basis of gender or race in compensation paid to employees of state agencies, counties, and
municipalities. The bill would require the task force to submit a report on the study and
recommendations not later than November 1, 2020.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no significant fiscal implication to counties is
anticipated.

Source Agencies: 308 State Auditor's Office, 320 Texas Workforce Commission
LBB Staff: WP, CMa, JQ, BRi, PM
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